
 
 
 
 
 
 

Over half way already!! 
Please can we give a HUGE thank you to everyone in our 
community who sponsored a child to go through the LEGO 
FIRE WALK. Also to all our brave children who completed the 
walk themselves and their teachers too! 
Along with the Easter jars and the chocolate raffle, you have 
raised a whopping £4,500 towards the trim trail which is SO 
EXCITING! 
Now we are well on the way, we will be bringing in the school 
council to help us design the trail with the pieces that they 
would like the most. 
Look out during the summer for more opportunities to help 
us reach our fundraising total. 
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Exceptional Fundraising Efforts 
 

Every amounted raised is much appreciated, 
but we wanted a special mention for some  
super fundraisers: 
Billy - £208 
Ted and Alfie  - £160 
Nancy  - £130 
Maisy - £100 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beautiful bonnets made by the Early Years children 

 
 
 
 
 

Chocolate hamper winner 
 

The winning  Easter sweetie jars. 
 

Thank you to Mr Pinks on Coleshill High 
Street for the Balloon arch and Sweets & 
Treats in Chelmsley Wood for the chocolate 
hamper. 

House Points total so far this year 
Blue  

Elephants 

Green  

Giraffes 

Red  

Pandas 

Yellow  

Leopards  

9468 9713 8737 8902 



This week’s Achievers - Well Done! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPOINTMENT EVIDENCE PLEASE IF CHILDREN 
HAVE TO BE COLLECTED EARLY 
A reminder that the end of the school day is 3:15pm for KS1 
and 3:20pm for KS2. To avoid disruption to learning, it is ex-
pected that children remain in school until the end of the 
day. The only exception to this is if children have a medical 
appointment. Due to the number of requests from parents 
to collect children early, the office team will politely request 
evidence of medical appointments before being able to re-
lease children before the end of the day. 

Vacancies 
Kid’s Club Playworker 
We have a vacancy for a casual hours playworker in EYFS Kid’s Club. 
Initially it is for 2. 5 hours per week (fixed) - Monday and Wednesday 
3:15—4:30pm — plus flexible cover as and when needed (e.g. sickness 
absence cover). Please contact the school office if you are interested 
and they will pass your details on to Miss Day. 
 

Midday Supervisor 

We have a vacancy for a contracted hours Midday Supervisor to start 
after Easter. It is for 6.25 hours per week, Monday to Friday 12:00—
1:15pm. There would be additional overtime of 2.5 hours each week 
while we still operate a staggered lunch time (11:45—1:30pm). 
Please contact the school office if you are interested and they will give 
you further details of how to apply.  

CALENDAR DATES 

April 

Easter holidays:  

11th—22nd  April 

25th Children return to school 

May 

5th PTA Meeting 5:30pm @ 

school 

9th KS2 SATS Week 

11th Y1 Farm Trip 

12th Y3 Farm Trip 

25th Y5 Farm Trip 

27th INSET School closed to pupils 

Half Term holiday: 

30th May—3rd June 

June 

6th Children return to school 

22nd Early Years sports day 

23rd Sports day  



Another Great Day at the Farm! 

On Monday, Year 4 went for a lovely trip to the farm, We learned all about the importance of 
soil and the different types of worms. Then we looked at crops and the different ways that roots 
are formed.  
The children got to see new lambs and walk around the farm. We loved paddling in the river 
and holding the new lambs.  



More food based D.T. (Yummy!) 

Year 2 enjoyed making some tasty food this 
week.  The design brief was to create a healthy 
wrap following on from their learning about 
what a balanced meal includes in terms of car-
bohydrates, protein and dairy. 
 

 

 
There are still spaces on the new Clubszone holiday club running in school from Tuesday 19th 
to Friday 22nd April. 
 
Clubszone are working with the local council to deliver the Holiday Activity Fund (HAF) by 
providing exciting opportunities for children during the holidays. The HAF scheme is for chil-
dren that are pupil premium and receive free school meals - for these children there is NO 
CHARGE for this service and the children would also receive a free lunch at the club. Other 
children can book on and pay £19.50 per day. 
 
The team will encourage all the children to try a range of activities: 
Sports - Cricket, Tag Rugby, Tennis, Rounders, Football, Dodgeball, Basketball, Uni Hock, Net-
ball, French Bowles, Golf Games, Handball, Volleyball, Athletics, and Capture the Flag 
Performing Arts - Dance, Drama and Singing 
Team games - Treasure hunts, scavenger hunts, orienteering, tournaments and sports day 
activities. 
 
To find out more text 07505 406226; email louis@clubszone.co.uk or visit  
https://www.clubszone.co.uk/. Please note this club is run and staffed by Clubszone using the 
school as a venue. 



Goodbye and good luck! 
We bid a fond farewell to two members of staff this week. 

 
Mrs Conway leaves us to take up a position in Year 5 at St Edwards,  
having been with us since January 2018.  
Mrs Conway has made a valuable contribution to our school in both Year 
5 and Year 2, especially in sharing her passion for reading for pleasure 
with the children. Thank you for everything you’ve done to help our  
children flourish. 
 
 

Mrs Shaw will be leaving to work at a school closer to home after more 
than two years as Midday Supervisor with us. Thank you for your  
dedication to helping children at lunch time. 
 
We will be welcoming two new teachers after Easter, Mr and Mrs 
D’Hondt will be joining us in Year 1 and Year 2. 
 

Sports news 
 

Football: 
The girls 4-a-side indoor football team have joined the boys team in 
qualifying for the finals on 7th May! Well done! 
 

Cross Country: 
Special shout out to Daisy and Rosie from Year 6 who stepped up to 
run in TWO back to back cross country races this week, and to Noah 
in Year 4 who performed really well against Year 5 and 6 children. 
 

Coleshill Town Under 11s 
Well done to some of our Year 6 boys who have gone from strength 
to strength this season and have finished the season as spring 
league winners. It came down to the final game and only a win by a 
large number would ensure that they finished on top. The lads 
played their socks off on Sunday and came away with a 7-0 win, to 
secure their victory. The parents are all so proud of what they have 
achieved as a team this year and the lads are all so chuffed with 
their medals! 

 

ATTENDANCE 

School 

Week 93 
RJ 81 

RM 93 

1O 92 

1M 94 

2C 98 

2RA 98 

3M 88 

3SM 97 

4G 94 

4P 93 

5FH 95 

5J 96 

6B 92 

6J 97 




